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WITHDRAWAL LETTER 

Dear President Moeri, Honorable Board Trustees and Village Staff: 

Nature Energy appreciates the time and consideration the Village has committed to reviewing 
Nature Energy’s Application for Conditional Use Permit and height exceptions (collectively, the 
“Application”).  At this time, Nature Energy has determined that the most appropriate course of 
action is to fully withdraw the Application from consideration by the Village Board while it evaluates 
the best way to respond to the Board’s concerns regarding the Application and determines the best 
path forward for developing its biogas project in Roberts, Wisconsin.   

Accordingly, with the Application withdrawn effective as of today’s date, we request that the Board 
remove all Nature Energy-related matters from the Board’s Agenda for its October 10, 2022 meeting 
and any other forthcoming meetings until further notice.   

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Best regards, 
 

 

 
Alexis Donnelly Glick 
CEO North America 
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